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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home were excited to board the HMS Woodstock for another trip across the

seas last week – this time to sunny to Spain.

We had great fun all week enjoying different traditional Spanish themed activities, a highlight of which was a photoshoot with our

very own bull and Flamenco dancer!

We have loved having cocktails, playing piñata and singing Spanish songs. We've also had great fun telling each other stories of our

Spanish holidays.

To top off the day, we tucked into some delicious Spanish tapas – perfect!

 



Woodstock Care Home

Page: 2

Our Spanish señoritas and Captain!

 

 

 

 


